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No more taxes on Oregonians, start charging EV for a per mile rate to help pay for 

roads. The push by Oregon to go electric has dramatically reduced the tax that 

Oregon receives. You are allowing them to drive the roads essentially for free and 

then trying to tax the fuel more to pay for their way. It is wrong on so many levels. 


